Corvettes of Berkshire

December 2010 Newsletter

The December meeting was held at Misty Moonlight Diner in Pittsfield and was called to order at 7:39 pm by President Lou Rocha with 11 members present.

Past Activities:

There was no activity reported in November.

Future Activities:

Saturday, December 4th is our annual Christmas Party at the Skyline Country Club in Lanesboro, MA starting at 6:00 pm.

Our annual meeting on January 5th, 2010 will include election of officers for 2011.

Nominations for officers for 2011 are:

President Lou Rocha Vice-President Ted Kaufman Secretary Lew Sharp

Treasurer Joanne Lamoureux

Directors Butch Eddy

Dave Johnson Mike Purcell Gary Sharp Jim Contenta

Saturday, January 29th will be Dinner at Bass Water Grill in Cheshire, MA. More details at the January meeting.

Items of Interest:

New members Ed & Valerie Anker were voted into the club unanimously. Welcome Ed & Valerie.

Mike Purcell has received some comments concerning a Club Corvette show in 2011 and has requested a discussion by the members at the January meeting.

Treasurer's Report:

November income was \$366.00, there were no expenses.

Balance on November 30, 2010 was\$1,387.27.

Raffle Winner:

Nate Zuckerman won a \$10 gift certificate to On-A-Roll.

The next meeting will be the annual meeting at Misty Moonlight Diner January 5, 2011.

The meeting was adjourned @ 8:05 pm.

Lew Sharp, Secretary